Bridgewood Estates HOA Board Meeting at HOA Office.  

Attended by, Tracy Butzko, Bob Marshall, Diana Kuhr, Joe Raniero and Dianne Matthes
November 14, 2018
· The meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m. 
· There were no changes to the July HOA board meeting minutes.

· Tracy stated that we were under budget YTD and the quarterly transfer was made into the Reserve Fund on 10/2.  A motion was made and approved to write off a couple of bad debts from homeowners who have moved out of Bridgewood.

· Tracy is going to send out a letter along with the coupon books explaining Sperlonga (a credit reporting service) and notifying the homeowners that the HOA is going to use their services in 2019.

· Bob reported of the recommendations from the Tree/Sidewalk Committee.  Bob is going to put together an explanation to send out to the homeowners in the form of a questionnaire using Survey Monkey and giving them a couple of options for voting purposes.


· The fencing along the 25th Tot Lot is in need of replacing, since the HOA has replaced it before, it will be done again but the homeowners will be informed that it will be their responsibility in the future.  The other Tot Lot has no fencing except for what has been put up by homeowners surrounding it on their own properties.

· Bob is going to contact Mary Perisic to inquire if she is still interested in being on the HOA Board and will get her up to speed on what is happening.

· Dianne offered to meet with landscapers in May to research a plan for replacing the landscaping at all 3 entrances.

· The next board meeting will be Monday, January 14, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the HOA Solutions office.
The meeting was adjoined at 7:30 p.m.

Dianne Matthes, Bridgewood Estates HOA Secretary
